
 

 

 

 

On 3 March 2021, HKQAA signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with 

Sumitomo Mitsui Banking Corporation. Our aim is to utilise the advantage of both 

parties to jointly promote the development of sustainable finance and green 

industry through conformity assessment and training, and thereby pave the way 

to a greener and more sustainable future.  
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The MoU was signed by Dr Michael Lam, CEO of 

HKQAA (left, right photo), and Mr. Yoshiyuki 

Ogata, Chief Executive and General Manager of 

Sumitomo Mitsui Banking Corporation, Hong Kong 

branch (right, right photo). Both parties 

introduced the overview and the latest 

development of the organisations. The parties 

spoke about their expectations for further 

exchange and cooperation. 

The MoU will utilise the strengths and resources of both parties to explore new 

commercial and business opportunities in the sustainable and green finance 

market and make contributions to a more sustainable future. 
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